
Hello Everyone,  
 
As part of our 60th Anniversary celebration we are proposing to capture an aerial photo akin to 
the 50th anniversary photo that was taken in Tacoma. 
 
The plan this time is to gather all the cars we can and create the letters "6" and "0" in a field in 
Issaquah.  Our struggle here is to get enough cars to participate in this event.  We need at least 
40, 60 is perfect, 100 is best.  If we don't get enough cars Kevin and I will spell out "MG" and call 
it a day!  Seriously, we hope to make this a memorable Tyee event such that you're willing to 
dust off the car and bring it to Issaquah. 
 
Kevin Brown has graciously arranged for us to use his neighbors' field.  See the image below to 
the general layout of "1" which is the staging lot, and "2" which is the photo shoot field.  Both 
of these spaces are next to Kevin Brown's home at 23863 SE 98th Place in Issaquah. 
 
Kevin has found such an ideal location for the photo shoot that we're also planning on having a 
Tyee picnic that day after the photo shoot.  More detail to follow on that subject. 
 
We will gather at noon on Saturday, September 30 for our first attempt at the photo shoot.  If it 
doesn't work out for some reason we'll gather again on Saturday, October 14 at noon.  It gets 
dicey, weather-wise, this time of year so we're under pressure here to capture this photo as 
soon as possible. 
 
The logistics for the event are as follows: 

1.  Please send an email to Jeff Payne to RSVP your participation.  You can reach Jeff at 
jeff_payne@msn.com.  This email will let Jeff know that you plan to participate.  Please 
include the type of car. 

2. Jeff will issue you a number for your car in his reply to your RSVP.  This number will be 
used to help stage our cars onto the photo shoot field.  This RSVP attendees will also be 
kept up-to-date if we need to cancel the photo shoot due to weather.  Finally, we'll use 
this RSVP list to add details and clarify logistics prior to the photo shoot. 

3. The assigned number for each car will be used to organize the cars into smaller groups 
that we can quickly place on the photo shoot field.  The idea is to bring cars onto the 
field 10 at a time and place them to form the two numbers "6" and "0".   

4. We'll gather the cars in the staging lot and starting at noon take cars numbered 1 to 10 
onto the photo shoot field for placement.  We'll take the remaining cars, 10 at a time, 
from the staging lot until we're done. 

5. We'll take a couple of different aerial shots; one with just the cars and another with the 
cars and the drivers. 

We'll provide coffee, donuts and a bathroom to meet all of your needs. 
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Thank you for your help and participation, 
 
"The 60th Anniversary Project Team" 
 
 


